
CLUBHOUSE 

HOLIDAY DECORATING
(We will only be decorating the outdoor areas this year)

This year we will be decorating the clubhouse areas on two Saturdays in

November. We ask everyone who can come to help on one or both days.

Saturday November 21st

9:00am
We will do the Santa Village, Peace on Earth and Chapel.

Saturday November 28th

9:00am
We will do the lights and balance of the outdoor decorating.

Marie Chavez is in charge of decorating houses throughout Pueblo Estates.  If you

are interested in helping her she can be reached at 

425-737-1646.


